
INTERNAL 
 

 

 

 

 

CODENSA S.A. ESP 

NOTICES ISSUED BY THE COMPANY 
OCTOBER 4, 2021 

 

Codensa S.A. E.S.P. is pleased to inform that on October 26th through a press release, it 
will announce the main operational and financial results of the Company, corresponding 
to the third quarter of the year 2021. 
 
The press releases (in Spanish and English) will be published on Codensa's website in the 
Investors section. 
 
For further information, please contact the Investor Relations area at the following e-
mail address: IR.Colombia@enel.com  
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